
THE PARISH CHURCHES OF ST SAVIOUR’S FOREMARK, ST WYSTAN’S REPTON 

AND ST MARY THE VIRGIN NEWTON SOLNEY 

  

We have been directed to close our churches, although as places of prayer and sanctuary 

we hope they will be re-opened as soon as possible. 

------------- 

We are involved with the Repton Community Group Covid 19 that offers assistance to those 

who are isolated and in need. This covers both parishes of Repton and Newton Solney. 

If you know of any who are isolated and in need in Foremark and Ingleby kindly, 

and confidentially if you wish, contact the Vicar [see below] 

------------ 

As churches we have a network of pastoral support within our fellowship. 

We are producing a weekly newsletter that gives updates from local, 

Diocesan and National Church sources. 

It includes information of available services on-line, TV and radio that can be joined in 

or simply enjoyed. 

We are currently organising a service of Daily Prayer using Zoom.  If you are interested 

in joining in, please contact the Vicar [see below] 

------------ 

If you have a spiritual need or an enquiry please contact the Vicar, Martin Flowerdew - by 

email if possible, but if urgent, please phone. 

 

http://www.reptonchurch.uk/Contact.htm

